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March 20, 2015
Testimonial:
I have known Patrick Doyle for over 20 years.

He has worked on two of my properties. He refinished the original

(from mid-1950’s) hardwood floors in both of these houses, and installed new
floors in an addition to one of the houses. He is highly skilled in the field of wood
flooring.

The quality of his work is excellent. I would not hesitate to use his services in the
future.

Carolyn Kelperis



